COVID-19: IMPORTANT ACTIONS

DO NOT bring your child to school if they have any of the following symptoms:

e A new consistent or continuous cough
e A high temperature (we are sending children/staff home to be tested if over 37.5 degrees)
e Aloss/change of taste and/or smell

If your child has any of the above symptoms, YOU MUST:

Book a test immediately

Inform the school to confirm a test has been booked

Inform the school of the test results

Your child and everyone in your household must self-isolate until you get a negative result

If your child has a temperature, please do not give them Calpol and bring them into school.

DO NOT bring your child to school if anyone in your household has any of the
following symptoms:

® A new consistent or continuous cough
® A high temperature (above 37.5 degrees)
e Aloss/change of taste and/or smell

If anyone in your household has any of the above symptoms:

e They must book a test immediately
e Everyone in the house must self-isolate
e You must Inform the school of the test result

If a positive test result is received:

e You must Inform the school immediately
® The infected person must self-isolate for 10 days
e Everyone else in the house must self-isolate for 10 days

We are learning that the new Delta variant has presented itself in the form of cold symptoms,
although this has yet to be confirmed by the PHE. It is for this reason that we ask for your support
and understanding by also keeping us informed of any child with cold symptoms or any cough that
lasts more than a day. If you are unsure about any symptoms your child may have, please speak to
the school office before bringing them into school.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.



